
 

 
 

NOTIFICATION OF AWARD 
 

 

TO: Vendors responding to RFP Number 23-30 

FROM: Amber Floyd, Buyer 

DATE: May 30, 2023 

SUBJECT: Notification of Award 

CONTACE NAME: Amber Floyd 

CONTACT EMAIL ADDRESS: Amber.Floyd@usm.edu 
 

 

Regarding RFP 23-30: HPC Expansion, please be advised that Advanced Clustering 
Technologies, Inc. was awarded this project. 

The University of Southern Mississippi thanks you for your participation in the bid process. 

 




